
Open House – Official Community Plan  

Amendment 

 
The District of Mackenzie will be hosting an Open House and a question and answering 

opportunity on Wednesday October 25th, 2023. Staff will be available for questions between 

5:00-7:00pm. The event will be located at the Mackenzie Recreation Centre at 400 Skeena Drive. 

The purpose of the open house is to inform residents about a proposed amendment to the 

Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 1304. The District is looking to establish Development Permit 

Area’s (DPA’s) within the District of Mackenzie. 

 

 

If you are interested in learning more about Development Permit Areas and the draft guidelines, 

please visit https://www.letschatmackenzie.ca/ . You may also visit the District of Mackenzie 

office during normal business hours for paper versions of the development permit Guidelines. If 

you have questions regarding the amendment process, please reach out to the Land and 

Environmental Coordinator by email at info@districtmackenzie.ca or by phone at 250-997-3221.  
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